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As North Carolina continues in Phase 2 of the Governor’s state of

emergency due to COVID-19, the North Carolina legislature is set to return

for a brief legislative session on September 2nd to handle coronavirus

relief funding and other related matters. Listen to Nexsen Pruet public

policy attorney David Ferrell discuss the priorities of the upcoming session

below.

If you or your business need assistance navigating public policy and

legislative matters, contact David Ferrell at DFerrell@nexsenpruet.com

today.


